
Major Milestone Achieved! 

 

Dear MI Freedom Center Supporter, 
 
Together, we reached a major milestone in January. We served our 700,000th guest! 
 
That's... 

 700,000 Smiles 
 700,000 Comfy reclines in a sofa 
 700,000 Beverages 
 700,000 Snacks 
 700,000 Opportunities to escape the hustle and bustle 
 700,000 Opportunities to reflect on what is truly important in life 
 700,000 Thank you's for your service on steroids :) 

On behalf of all of our guests, thank you for your support of our mission to serve those 
who serve us! 
 

Honored to serve, 
 

Patrick Colbeck 

CEO, MI Freedom Center 


